
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name Michael J Carabok

Address Prentice House,Millers Lane,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6BS

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I have just read with incredulity the Environmental Health Response (dated June 1st). This
response fails to address the multiple points raised by Clarke Saunders, dismisses the
multiple concerns raised by residents over the noise impact (as evidenced in the multiple
objections submitted) and then recommends "that the Motocross Track publishes details of
race events on their website as far ahead of the events as is feasibly possible and provide
events calendars and timetables to the residents on request". To recommend this as a
solution completely misses the issue that virtually every spring/summer weekend will be
subjected to significant and unacceptable noise intrusion should this application be
approved. I urge that this Planning Application be rejected on multiple grounds, including
the unacceptable noise impact.
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